
From: Miles Johnson <  
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 9:07 AM
To: Planning 
Cc: Ellie Leary 
Subject: FW: The Hulleys Farm- - NYM/2024/0128

Just a note to let you know that I have had a look through and am content with the
attached, which will I suspect be sent on to the Planning Team shortly.

All the best,

Miles

Miles Johnson
Head of Historic Environment

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.northyorkmoors.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cd.paton%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7C94161d2c1b744f7184d308dc857bf942%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C638532014712096558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1BweAySHEGrLoBxyOXF8Do4NDfQu4WY5Bm5nvFTA4E8%3D&reserved=0



